
Broadband Update 02/03/22 
 

The High-Speed Internet page on the Elk Falls POA website https://elkfallspoa.org/new-page-51 has 
been revised and is the place where updated project information will be posted for all four 
neighborhoods to use. (www.285broadband.com has been decommissioned.). We will use this page 
to post updated construction schedules and project related news. For example, at this time, you can 
find the Build-out Plan and the Timeline and Deployment Schedule. 
 
We encourage property owners that have yet to sign up for service to contact SPT @ 
719.837.6400 for more information and/or complete the necessary information @ SPT Staunton 
State Park. (Commitment Form and Payment Online). 
 
Remember, the more people that sign up, the better our monthly pricing will be.  
As of January 11th, we've had 301 out of 796 property owners in the project area commit. So the 
number is creeping up, albeit slowly. 
 
With the current pricing, we have to hit 400 commitments to get a 15% discount from SPTs current 
retail pricing. For Pricing Click Here 
 
A tid-bit of news unrelated to our project - Kings Valley/Conifer Mountain residents will be applying 
for a broadband grant in the July 2022 cycle. South Park Telephone is continuing to move up 285. 
 
As always, contact me if you have questions. 
 
Bev Long 
bevlong2555@gmail.com 
303-838-4373 
 
For the most up-to-date information, join the Project Facebook page: Staunton Area Broadband 
Initiative https://www.facebook.com/groups/2441495086101499 
 


